
27/01/2021 

MR James Iliffe 
- 44 Woodland ST 
Balgowlah Heights NSW 2093 
jay.iliffe@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1758 - 11 Lewis Street BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093

As a local resident and parent at BHPS, we strongly object to this development application 
DA2020/1758.

Lewis St is already a busy hub for children arriving and leaving the school by car, bicycle and 
on foot. Further congesting the area will place the children at greater risk. It would also bring 
further traffic and congestion to Lewis St and the surrounding streets which are already 
choking during peak times.

Kind regards,

James & Chloe Iliffe

Sent: 27/01/2021 5:45:07 PM
Subject: Online Submission


